
 

 
From 5 February to 14 November, extensive renovation work will be necessary on the Mülheim 
Bridge. There will be changes for car drivers and public transport users travelling to and from the 
bridge. 
 
- During this period, cars and motorbikes will only be able to drive in one lane towards the city 
centre from Mülheim in the direction of Riehl. The signposted diversion out of the city will be via 
the Zoobrücke bridge. 
 
- Public transport/light rail:  
Line 18 will no longer run over the Mülheim bridge from 02.04 to 07.11. The "Zoo/Flora" stop on 
the left bank of the Rhine will be served as usual. Line 18 will run to "Slabystraße" and return 
from there. On the right bank of the Rhine, line 18 will only run to the "Mülheim Wiener Platz" stop 
and return from there.  
 
The KVB is organising an additional line 14 during this period. It will run between the stops 
"Keupstraße" and "Ebertplatz".  
 
In addition, replacement buses with the line number 118 will be set up across the Zoobrücke 
bridge on a circular route, serving the stops "Mülheim Wiener Platz", "Zoo/Flora", 
"Neusserstr/Gürtel", "Amsterdamer Str.", "Boltensternstr.", "Zoo/Flora" and again "Mülheim 
Wiener Platz". This means that it is still possible to change to various light rail lines. 
 
Tip: If you are travelling by public transport, avoid searching for a parking space. Online tickets 
automatically include the VRS ticket for travelling to and from the station by public transport. 
 
 


